
 

 
 

 
March 11, 2022 
 

Dear Families and Staff: 

As you may already be aware, Provincial Health Officer, Dr. Bonnie Henry, has announced 
changes to COVID-19 province-wide restrictions. You can learn more and see the press 
release here. 

In addition, Provincial COVID-19 Communicable Disease Guidelines for K-12 Settings are also 
being adjusted. A summary of key updates in the document can be found here. These 
changes are effective for schools on the first day of Spring Break and may be most apparent 
for students and families in the Burnaby School District once classes resume on Monday, 
March 28. 

As restrictions are being eased, we continue to encourage everyone in schools and district 
worksites Sn  

https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2022HLTH0081-000324
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/education/administration/kindergarten-to-grade-12/safe-caring-orderly/k-12-covid-19-health-safety-guidlines.pdf

